
2024 Community Outreach and Engagement 

CALPIA Donates to Twin Lakes Bank Food –CALPIA was happy to help support the 
local food bank, Twin Lakes Food Bank, during the holiday season. CALPIA 
employees dropped off hundreds of pounds of non-perishable food during 
November and December 2024.   

Giving Back to Crime Victims’ Groups Through CALPIA’s Joint and Free Venture 
Programs - CDCR incarcerated individuals who participate in CALPIA programs are 
giving back to various crime victims’ support groups throughout the state for a 
total of nearly $38,000. The money comes from incarcerated individuals 
participating in CALPIA’s Joint Venture Program at two California institutions. 
Incarcerated individuals initially pay for all court-ordered compensation and the 
remaining collected restitution is placed in a “Generic Restitution Fund” for local 
crime victim organizations. Institution’s where incarcerated individuals made 
donations: Central California Women’s Facility and High Desert State Prison.  
https://www.calpia.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/calpia/news/Press%20Release-
01-17-2025-PIA.pdf

Our Promise Charitable Campaign – Our Promise Charitable Campaign kicked off 
in October 2024, that provided all employees with the opportunity to donate to 
their favorite nonprofit organizations. There are thousands of nonprofit 
organizations represented in Our Promise to care for communities and causes. 

Sacramento Children’s Home Holiday Giving Program - CALPIA participated in 
the Sacramento Children’s Home Holiday Giving Program!  CALPIA’s support 
granted holiday wishes to approximately 1,500 babies and school-aged children in 
need throughout Sacramento.  Donations were dropped off to the Sacramento 
Children's Home on Monday, December 16th, 2024. 

Civil Servants for Santa - On December 7th, 2024 CALPIA employees from 
Ironwood State Prison participated in the Civil Servants for Santa. Civil Servants 
for Santa provided assistance by shopping for one hundred underprivileged 
children living in the Blythe area. This event brought various local public service 
members together as part of the mission to provide holiday smiles and gifts to 
select area kids. 
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